222 Boulder Road,
KALGOORLIE W.A.
10:8:60

. R. Kirk.

Dear Bob,

Your letter has Jjust arrived, and
with it has come one from Mount Margaret
advising me that I am expected at the
Conference to be held next Tuesday
evening (16th.) at Mt.Margaret.

It was suggested that I should go by
air to Leonora, where I would be picked
up by the Mission vehicle for transport
to the Mission.

If you could guarantee to get me to

the Mission, from wherever we may be on

-

Tuesday &ftPrnnnn; I will be glad to
travel up with you on the Monday and
stay with you the whole time....that is,
until you return to Kalgoorlie on the
19th.

Would you be so kind as to let me
know as soon as possible if this arrange-
ment could be fitted in with your plans,
so that I will know whether it will be
necessary to make a plane booking or not.

Yours sincerely,




